
In July 2018, VolusiaExposed filed the below attached email to the Volusia County Department of 
Public Protection – in which we request a copy of their completed internal affairs reports from January 
to the end of June 2018. 

They provided us with five (5) reports.

None for January and February 2018

Two for Fire Services for March 2018
Lt. S. Szabo – IA 2018-01
F.F. Jack Richards – IA 2017-09

One for Fire Service in April 2018
F.F. Ronald Campe – IA 2017-10

None For May 2018

Two For Beach Safety in June 2018
Ofc. Aaron D. Jenkins – IA 2018-02
Sgt. Byron White – IA 2018-04


